
 

 

 

 
17 December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have today been advised that a member of staff has tested positive for Covid-19.  Our 
staff ensure that they remain 2 metres away from students during lessons and I have 
reiterated the importance of this with them.   
 
The member of staff who tested positive was last in school on Tuesday 15th December, but 
as we have had assurances that this member of staff adhered to the social distancing 
measures, as laid out in our Risk Assessment, there is no impact on any other member of 
our school community, and no further action needs to be taken by the school. 
 
I appreciate that the rising number of cases both regionally and within school could be 
causing anxiety. We do continue to follow the Government guidelines for social distancing 
and PPE in school and hope that this will continue to keep the cases amongst staff and 
students minimal.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

Take care and be kind, 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Dee Elliott 
Headteacher 


